
Prince of Wales Health Network 
Memorandum of Agreement 

Addendum 1 
 
 
This agreement is an addendum to the Prince of Wales Health Network Memorandum 
of Agreement, which was amended and restated on November 4, 2016.  This 
addendum adds Southeast Island School District (SISD) as a partner of the Prince of 
Wales Health Network. SISD will commit $5,000 of in-kind support to the network 
annually in the form of meeting space and transportation.  
 
The justification for this addendum includes: 

 many network grants are youth focused.  

 the network is seeking school district involvement. 

 the network is pursuing opioid prevention and planning grants and believes the 
school districts have an integral role in the success of these endeavors. 

 
This addendum is agreed to and approved by the following parties through their 
signatory designees: 
 
 
 
      
Heidi Young, Director  Date 
Prince of Wales Health Network 
 
 
 
      
Shannon Silverthorn, Clerk  Date 
Southeast Island School District Board of Education 


